
   
 

 

PINE ST, BRIDGE ST, HENRY ST, & NORTH EAST ST 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Week of June 14th 2021 

7am -5pm 
 

Warner Brothers will continue reclaiming and regrading Bridge St between Market Hill Rd and 

the bridge on Monday June 14th, 2021. 

They will continue reclaiming Henry St and North East St for the remainder of the week.  

 

On Tuesday New England Central Railroad and Warner Brothers will remove and regrade the 

Pine St railroad crossing. Pine St will be CLOSED at the rail crossing between 7 am on 

Tuesday, June 15th and 3pm on Wednesday, June 16th. 

 

Traffic will be detoured via Bridge St, Market Hill Rd, and Henry St. 

 

Construction is expected to last several weeks. 

 

 EXPECT POSSIBLE DELAYS & SEEK ALTERNATE ROUTES 

 

 SLOW DOWN IN WORK ZONES 

 

 

For questions or additional information concerning this project contact the Amherst Department 

of Public Works at 413-259-3050 or at publicworks@amherstma.gov  

 

Time of issue: 6/11/2021, 12:00 PM   

 

Issued by:   Jason O. Skeels, P.E.,  

  Town Engineer,  

Department of Public Works 

  Amherst, MA   

AMHERST  Massachusetts 
 

   

 

Town Of 
 

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

586 SOUTH PLEASANT STREET 
AMHERST, MA 01002 

TEL. 413-259-3050  FAX 413-259-2414 
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